
Helping children to get better and better at everything they do 

Kenningtons Primary Academy 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

10th February 2015: Whole School safer internet 
day 

13th February 2015: Red and pink non-uniform 
day-donation £1 for RSPCA 

16th February 2015-20th February 2015: Half 
term holiday 

16th February 2015  Non-pupil inset day 
 

SPRING TERM 6th FEBRUARY 2015 
www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk 

Parent Drop In Sessions: - WB 9th February 2015 
 

Teachers will hold their next drop in sessions from 3:15pm-
4:00pm on the days specified below: 

 
MONDAY 9TH FEB—KANGAROOS 

  4G 
         5M 
         6F 

 
TUESDAY 10TH FEB—3H 

 
THURSDAY 12TH FEB—2F 

 
 
 

Start of the school day 
 

Can we please remind parents that your children are your responsibility whilst the children 
are in the playground. Parents should not be leaving their children unattended until the doors 

are open at 08.45am. Then the children are to enter the premises when the doors are 
manned by a member of staff.  If you have a message for the Class Teacher please  

approach the staff member who will pass on your message.  For security purposes no  
parent will be allowed to enter the school .  

 
At the end of the school day no parent should enter the building unless they have been  

invited by a staff member or are attending a drop-in session.  

Final Stubbers Payment 
 

Year 6 parents are reminded that the final instalment for the 
Stubbers Residential Trip is due by Friday 13th February  at 

the latest 
 
 



Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
 

Its that time of the year again when we are  
collecting the Sainsbury’s vouchers. Please let 
family and friends know . The more we collect 
the more equipment we can get the School. 

Trip Payments 
 

Can we remind parents that Reception need to pay for their children’s Barlayland trip by 13th February 
2015.   

 
Year 4 need to pay for their Epping Forrest trip by 20th February 2015. 

 
All payments need to be paid via Parentmail.  No cash will be taken at the office. 

. 
Good Egg Awards 

 
This weeks focus was: 

 
I can set a long term goal and break it into 

smaller parts 
 
 

  Temi 3C 
Anthony 2F 
Mario 1W 

Summer 2G 
Logan 3H 
Emily 3H 
Luke 5N 
Adam 5M 
Tomi 5M 
Jake 6”W 
Casey 6F 
Luke 4G 

 

School Uniform 
 
 

Please see below the items we have left in our uniform range held at school. Once these 
have been sold we will not be restocking.  You can order on line at  

sues.schoolwear@bt connect.com 
 

Fleeces: sizes 3/4 years & 11/12 years. 
 
Sweatshirts: sizes: 2/3 years, 11/12 years, size 36 
 
Polo shirts: 12 years, 8/9 years, 10/11 years, 3/4 years, 4/5 years. Size 36 
 
Cardigans: 6/7 years, 3/4 years, 5/6 years, 2/3 years. 
 
 

Non Uniform Day 
 

On Friday 13th February 2015 we are holding a non uniform day. We will be asking for a 
£1 cash donation which will be in aid of the RSPCA.  Children are being asked to dress 

in red or pink for the day.  We will let you know how much we raised in the next  
newsletter. Thank you for your continued support. 


